
 

BLUEBELL RAILWAY APPOINTS FIRST DIRECTOR OF 
PEOPLE SERVICES 

1st November 2022 

The Bluebell Railway has appointed Chris Barber as its first 
Director of People Services. 

Chris comes from a railway family – his grandfather was a 
signalman on the East Coast Main Line and his father 
worked on the engineering side of signalling. He has a 
background in Human Resources and is currently Head of 
Business Change for Thales UK. 

He brings experience at Director level of transactional HR 
including recruitment and selection, policy, discipline and 
grievance procedures. He has applied HR skills including 
change management, organisational design and 
development, learning and development, succession 

planning and talent management. 

He has been HR director, director of music 
and latterly chairman of the Musical 
Museum at Brentford in London. Chris has 
a passion for the heritage movement 
generally and steam in particular – for 
many years he was involved in the 
preservation and running of the Burrell 
Scenic Steam Road Loco “Dragon”. 

Chris said: “Just like any organisation, the 
people at the Bluebell Railway are vital to 
its future success. We have a dedicated 
team of paid staff and volunteers who 
make the Railway such a great place for 
people to work at and visit.  

“I want to build on this by looking at the life cycle for paid staff and volunteers to ensure 
this is fully aligned to the strategic business and preservation aims of the Railway. I look 
forward to liaising with – and listening to – people in all parts of the organisation to 
consider improvements to make the Railway an even better place to work and visit” 

Bluebell Railway plc chairman Geoff Mee said: “Chris Barber’s appointment reflects the 
importance we place as a business on our people. The Bluebell Railway relies on the 
dedication of its paid staff and volunteers to provide our passengers with a first-rate 
experience. This new addition to the board indicates our recognition of the work of all our 
people. I am sure Chris’s experience will help us all in our efforts to continue to be the 
premier heritage railway in the UK.” 
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